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25 April 2022 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Cricket in Games and After-School Training (all year groups) 
  
After-School Cricket Training 

• After-school cricket training will start on Monday 25 April. 
• All sessions will take place between 3.45pm and 5.00pm and will use a combination of the outdoor nets 

and cricket fields. 
• It is recommended that boys bring their own cricket kit (if owned).  A small amount of kit will be available 

to borrow. 
• Please leave kit bags under the shelter to the left of the pavilion in the morning rather than carrying them 

around school or leaving them in a classroom. 
• Please wear the RGS PE kit or the cricket training t-shirt rather than cricket whites for these sessions. 

Monday           U16 - U18 
Tuesday           U12 
Wednesday     U14 
Thursday         U15 
Friday               U13 

  
Cricket in Games Sessions 

• Cricket will be delivered within Games periods from Monday 25 April. 
• As they did with rugby, all Year 7 boys will take part in a 5-week block of cricket-themed activities before 

being given the choice to continue or to change to a different activity group. 
• It is recommended that boys bring their own cricket kit (if owned).  A small amount of kit will be available 

to borrow. 
• Please leave kit bags under the shelter to the left of the pavilion in the morning rather than carrying them 

around school or leaving them in a classroom. 
• Please wear the RGS PE kit or the cricket training t-shirt rather than cricket whites for these sessions. 

  
Cricket Matches 

• Please visit the School's SOCS Sport website to see a list of fixtures for the 2022 season. 
• Team selections will be sent to boys directly and to parents via the FoC parent rep.  They will also be 

available online on the SOCS website. 
• If you have any questions, please contact your age-group FOC representative. 

  
The Friends of Cricket and I look forward to welcoming you to fixtures throughout the season. 
Yours in Cricket 
 
Andrew Fletcher 
Head of Cricket 
Teacher of Physical Education 
ahf@rgshw.com  
 

https://www.schoolssports.com/school/Fixtures_Teams.asp?Id=278&S=20212022&SID=9
mailto:ahf@rgshw.com

